
We’re willing to do whatever it takes!

NUHW.org

For more information, contact NUHW Organizer  
Jessica Medina at (510) 320-8966

Over the last several weeks, a super majority of 
us signed a petition saying that we’re willing to do 
whatever it takes to win a fair contract.

On Wednesday June 7, a large group of us visited 
HR Director Michael Gains in his office to present 
our petition to him. We were respectful, asked for 
just a couple minutes of his time, and spoke to him 
about our concerns.

He was defensive, tried to shut the door in our 
faces, and repeatedly tried to interrupt us to tell us 
that we weren’t allowed to be there.

NEXT STEPS
EVERYONE, come to our next two bargaining meetings!

THURSDAY, JUNE 22 AT 9:30am  
(ON ZOOM, https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81470761679)

THURSDAY, JULY 6 AT 9:30am  
(IN PERSON, at 2700 Gateway Oaks Dr., Sacramento

“It was really great. There were about 25 of us 
who went together to deliver our petitions. 
It’s sad that he wasn’t really willing to hear our 
concerns. As our HR Director, he should have 
been able to give us a little of his time. But 
we sure made our voices heard, and we let 
management know that we’re serious about 
winning a strong contract. They definitely got 
the message.”

 CLAIRE SUGITA
Recreational Therapist


